
PLANNING CONSULTATION RESPONSE FROM HIGHWAY AUTHORITY 
 

  
           Date:_04 April 2024  

DETAILS 

 
Planning Application Reference: 01/2022/0523 
 
Location: Graig Quarry Graig Road   Denbigh 
 
Proposal: Cyfuno cais i ymestyn ennill a gweithio calchfaen, mewnforio gwastraff 
anadweithiol ac adfer i dir amwynder / Consolidating application for the extension of 
winning and working of limestone, importation of inert waste and restoration to 
amenity land 
 
Planning Case Officer:  Daniel McVey   
 
Highways Case Officer(s): Joe Baker 
                                               
                                              File 
 

RESPONSE 

 
I write in relation to the consolidating application for the extension of winning and working 
of limestone, importation of inert waste and restoration to amenity land at Graig Quarry and 
provide the following comments in relation to the local Highway Network. 
 
 The applicant has confirmed that the additional reserve of circa 5.4 million tonnes is to be 
exported in HGVs via the existing haul  road and utilisation of the existing access to the 
A525/A543 roundabout through the Colomendy Industrial Estate. The continuation of 
exportation will be below the current output limit of 500,000 tonnes per annum.  
 
As a result, there will be no significant change in terms of vehicular activity associated with 
the quarry when compared with the current and ongoing situation.   
 
The proposals put forward represent a continuation of current activities as the proposed hours 
of operation, method of transport, main site access and types of vehicle used will not 
materially change. 
 
As Highway Authority, we would have no objection to the proposals. 
 
Please send a copy of the decision note and correspondence to Development Control 
(Planning, Public Protection and Countryside Services) 
 
 
 
 
 
for Head of Planning, Public Protection and Countryside Services


